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Dear D'ck : 

November 10 , 1966 

We have j st had the pleasure of a four day visit from Don 
Crabtree. Sinc e you were responsible for suggesting that 
we invite him I want to tell you how successful his visit 
was and how much we enjoyed him. He was a re 1 hit at 
the annual meet 'ng where he gave the II speech" , nd was a 
re l eye--opener to all of us here in working with the African 
materials, We redly ought t o do more wit h him for when he 
goes a lot of information is goi.ng t o be lost. 

Thanks ag in for suggesting him, it was a brilliant ide . 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

~ orf 
Profe ssor of Anthropology 

FW/ vrn 


